Bristol Town Administrator

From: Brett LaRose Fire Chief <bristolfiredepartment@gmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, March 7, 2021 7:47 PM

To: Bristol Fire Department Google Group

Cc: Bristol Town Administrator; lan Albinson (ianalbinson+sb@gmail.com)
Subject: Thank you

A big thanks to those of you that volunteered to take part in Friday's Senior Night Parade for the Varsity Girls Basketball
Team and in today's Birthday Parade for the young man (Forest) turning 8 years old. Following today's Birthday Parade |
received the following text message from Forests' mother:

"Wow, you guys really brought it!!! Thank you so much, Forest loved it, as did the other kids on our road who came to
watch! :)"

Great community relations fellas. Thank you Peter Coffey, Anthony Robideau, Roy Catella, Kris Perlee, Brian W. Wendel,
Nathan Booska and Kevin LaRose.

Brett LaRose
Chief
Bristol Fire Department



